
City of Jonesboro 
Engineering Department 

Huntington Building 
PO Box 1845 

307 Vine Street 
Jonesboro, Aft 72401 

Phone: (870) 932·2438 

October 2, 2014 

Donna Jackson 
City Clerk 
300 S. Church St 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

Dear Ms. Jackson, 

The City of Jonesboro Engineering Department has received a revised Maintenance Agreement from Gillis 
Inc, for Parker Place Second Addition. The original Maintenance Agreement (RES-14:113) that was passed by 
City Council had the subdivision name of Parker Place Phase II. The revised Maintenance Agreement and 
Legal Description for the Parker Place Second Addition is only a name change for the subdivision that will be 
recorded in the Craighead County records, both the Maintenance Agreement and Legal Description of the 
property will remain the same. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Craig Light, City Engineer or myself at the above listed 
numbers. 

Sincerely, 

MY!2Z 
Civil Engineer 


